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Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to present you with the 2010 Maryland Governor's Grants Office Annual Report. As part of our efforts to make your state government more open and accountable, this report contains details on how your federal tax dollars are flowing back to the State of Maryland and being put to work for you.  

The State Grants Team, under the direction of the Governor's Grants Office, works to find, win, and manage federal grants, and with great success.  This Annual Report describes the 510 federal grants and contracts that bring in approximately $9.3 billion to Maryland state agencies. This represents approximately 25% of the overall state budget.  
Thanks to the commitment of President Obama, the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) funds have also been helping to stimulate our economy and the funding available for grants. The portion of these funds that went to our state agencies is accounted for in this report as well.

Our Annual Report also shows how Maryland compares to other states in receiving federal funds, and how each Maryland county performs in receiving federal funds, in addition to information about Maryland foundations, and about federal procurement dollars coming to Maryland. Each individual grant narrative describes the source of the federal funds, as well as the ways in which those funds are being spent to improve the lives of Marylanders.  

We have also made available the contact information for our experts in each agency. I would urge you to seek their advice on applying for grants, as well as attend training sessions offered by the Grants Office. The sessions are designed to help all Marylanders succeed in the grants process.  To date, the Governor’s Grants Office has educated thousands of Marylanders, and we look forward to assisting you in your efforts as well. 
Sincerely, 
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Martin O'Malley

Governor

